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Monday 4th November 2019 

Burnley FC vs Manchester City – Matchday Experience ‘Guard of Honour’ 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Your child has been chosen to represent Gisburn Road in a very special event at a Burnley 

FC match. Your child will be taking part as a pre match mascot on the pitch in a Premier 

League match vs the current Premier League champions - Manchester City. This match will 

take place on Tuesday 3rd December 2019 and the kick off time is 8pm. Once the 

game has finished, the children will then be brought back to Gisburn Road for around 

10:15pm. Please note all specific information will follow in due course. We understand the 

time due back is late, so if you feel it is too late for your child to be awake then please let 

the school know that they won’t be attending so we can select another child for the event. 

On the day of the event, after school has finished, your child will stay at school and then be 

taken to Turf Moor by staff that will then stay with your child throughout this entire event. 

Your child will firstly undergo a one hour coaching session by Burnley FC community 

coaches in the Elite Training Centre before making their way to their seats in the James 

Hargreaves Lower Tier. 15 minutes prior to kick off, your child will then make their way on 

to the football pitch and applaud all the players from both teams on to the pitch - seeing all 

the stars from both teams up close. After the players have entered the pitch, your child 

along with staff members will then make their way back to their seats to watch the rest of 

the game. This event is all organised by Burnley FC in the Community.  

The cost for this event is £17. This will include their ticket on to the game, a pre match 

coaching session in the Elite Training Centre and then finally the ‘Guard of Honour’ where 

they’ll clap the players on. This must be paid before November 22nd.  Please note there are 

only 12 places available for this event. If you as parents would like a ticket on to the game 

yourselves to see your child take part in the Guard of Honour, then tickets unfortunately 

can’t be organised by Gisburn Road but will be available from the ticket office at Turf Moor. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr T Bradshaw 

PE Coordinator 

I do/do not allow my child _______________________________ to take part in the 

Burnley FC Matchday Experience vs Manchester City on Tuesday 3rd December at 8pm. 

I will send £17 in to school, for my child to hand in to Miss Bond at the Reception. 

Parents Signature _______________________   Date ____________________ 


